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Leah Berdy appointed to Warren Consolidated Board of Education 
 
Warren, MI – The Warren Consolidated Schools Board of Education appointed Leah A. Berdy 
as board trustee at their October 4 Special Board of Education meeting. 
 
Berdy fills the vacant seat of board member Kaitlynn Schwab, who resigned on September 20. 
Berdy’s term will expire on December 31, 2018. 
 
Berdy, a Warren resident, has lived in the district for the past 22 years. Her two sons attended 
Warren Consolidated Schools since preschool and are recent graduates of Warren Mott High 
School.  
 
Berdy holds a degree in Psychology and Sociology, as well as an elementary teaching 
certificate. Berdy was a PTO member and Cub Scout leader at Harwood Elementary, and 
currently helps coach the Science Olympiad team at Warren Mott High School. 
 
“I am looking forward to working with the other Board members to achieve the educational goals 
that will benefit our community,” Berdy said. 
 
Outside of Warren Consolidated Schools, Berdy works in the retail and fitness industry. 
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